Mrs. J. H. Forsyth

Leesburg, Va.

Dear Mrs. Forsyth:

Earlier in the year you talked to me about a possible change in the direction of our bus route No. 28 on the Mt. Gap run. I find that a few children are still being taken to the Mt. Gap school from near Gadedsville and this makes it impossible to change the direction of this trip. I am sorry we can not arrange it as you suggested because the arrangement you suggested is of course fairer to all concerned.

Very sincerely yours,

Division Superintendent-